New York North AFG Officer or Committee Report

Summer AWSC

Please email to: chairperson@nynafg.com, secretary@nynafg.com, web@nynafg.com

Your name: Maria S. Date: 8-9-24

Office or Committee Name: Public Outreach

Report:

I became the New York North Web Coordinator as of 8-1-24, so I am no longer the Public Outreach Coordinator. With each NYN Newsletter this year, however, I did post a Public Outreach suggestion, and I hope someone will consider stepping into the Public Outreach position. I answer the "Contact Us" emails for our local website, and there continue to be numerous requests for help. A good website is one way to do Public Outreach. I hope that I can continue to be of service in my new role as Web Coordinator and help get the message out that Al-Anon is here for those who need it.